
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

Curriculum Starting Points  
Summer Term 2- 2024 

Transition visits will continue for the 
children moving on to Butterflies Pre-

School in September to enable the children 
to build relationships with the staff and 

explore the different environment. 

Children will use their 
senses to explore 

unfamiliar fruit and 
vegetables. They will be 
encouraged to cut, chop, 

smell and taste.  

Nursery will be having an Arts 
Week, w/c Monday 3rd June.  The 

children in Caterpillars will be 
participating in a range of different 
art activities to commemorate the 

80th anniversary of D Day.  
Parents/carers are invited in to see 

the children’s creations on the 
afternoon of Thursday 6th June.  

 

The children will be encouraged 
to explore different colours, 

observing the changes as they 
mix them. 

Dates for your Diary 

Inset day is 28th June Nursery closed to 
children for staff training. 

Graduation celebration will be on Thursday 
18th July at 9.30am 

We will introduce the 
story Supertato and super 
hero play to support the 
children’s independent 
play and imagination  

 

The children had lots of fun on our Sports 
Day. We will continue to encourage their 
physical development and turn taking by 

introducing large group games. 
 


